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I SUPPORT [HB 4035]. 

 

Taken from the Text of [HB 4035], "SECTION 1. (1) The Oregon Health Authority 

shall conduct a study and recommend potential options to improve access to or lower 

the cost of health care in this state. Based on the findings of the study, the authority 

shall implement the recommendations to the extent consistent with the agency’s 

existing statutory authority. 

(2) No later than September 15, 2023, the authority shall report to the interim 

committees of the Legislative Assembly related to health any legislative changes 

necessary to fully 

implement the recommendations under subsection (1) of this section." 

 

Now, the bigger question is why the OHA doesn't have this data already. 

 

The fact that [HB 4035] is required to pry the OHA administrators off of their 

substandard management backsides, to provide lower cost health options, is a 

sirens' cry for regime change-starting at the top of OHA to where-ever the 

incompetence ends in the organization. 

 

Has OHA Administrators gotten to comfy with good salaries, Healthcare and 

retirement benefits? 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


